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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER 
BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. MARY 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 17th MAY 2011 
 

Question 
 
When the former Chief Officer of the States of Jersey Police wrote to the Deputy Chief Executive 
on 31st March 2010 saying that he would cooperate with the Napier inquiry into his suspension, 
were there any qualifications or provisos made by him in that letter as to his willingness to 
cooperate with the inquiry? 
 
 
Answer 
 
The former Chief Officer of the States of Jersey Police wrote to the Deputy Chief Executive on 
31st March 2010 saying that he would wish to assist Mr Napier subject to clarification on aspects 
of the confidentiality and evidence obtained by Mr Napier. The Deputy Chief Executive clarified 
these issues in writing on 16th April 2010 along with other practical matters regarding records, 
professional advice and accompaniment.  Subsequently, the former Chief Officer did indeed co-
operate with Mr Napier in the inquiry. 
 


